
July, 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please accept this letter as a recommendation for Alex Criswell to be considered in the 
Masters Program at Purdue Calumet.  

My former student, Alex Criswell, is currently working towards a Master of Arts Degree 
in Communication at Purdue University Calumet. He recently earned his Bachelor’s 
Degree in Hospitality and Tourism Management (HTM) from Purdue University Calumet 
in May of 2011. While earning his M.A., he has been an excellent mentor to me while 
completing my coursework in HTM at Purdue University Calumet.  I am pleased to 
announce I will be graduating this May, partially because of Alex’s motivation and 
guidance.  Recently, Alex came to me and asked for my thoughts on him obtaining 
another Master’s Degree at Purdue.  I was ecstatic to hear the news and informed him 
that obtaining a dual-degree would be an excellent choice as I foresee a bright future in 
his path. 

Alex is a prompt, studious, attentive, hard working student, and was extremely 
cooperative with all of his instructors and fellow classmates. Alex displays the highest 
integrity, possesses strong leadership qualities, and is determined to achieve his goals.  
It is with these thoughts in mind that I can give Alex Criswell the highest 
recommendation possible for being considered as a recipient of your Master of Science 
in Education Program at Purdue Calumet.  

Thank you so very kindly for your assistance in helping Alex Criswell as he achieves his 
life-long goal(s).  

Sincerely, 

Rosella Golub 

Culinary Instructor 

Ivy Tech Community College 

1440 E.35th Avenue 

Gary, Indiana 46409 

(219) 577-5651 

rgolub@ivytech.edu  

 


